
From: Debbie Guillot
To: Scott McCormick
Subject: Aurora Oaks Planned Development
Date: Tuesday, June 27, 2023 9:48:40 PM

I am writing to you with concerns about this development, which most of us just found out
about.  We live in the Winnwood neighborhood, which abuts to part of this area.  A partial
lists of concerns is:

1. Increased traffic -- what provisions are in place to deal with so many cars attached to all
these new houses?
2. We are concerned for our greenbelt.  What assurances do we have that you will protect our
greenbelt?  Perhaps putting a fence along your property?  Our greenbelt is very important to
us, and we want to protect this important part of our neighborhood.
3. We are also concerned for our water well, which provides water to the 40 homes in our
neighborhood.  What assurances do we have that will be protected?

I am sure there are many other questions I have; and I will pass them along before the
approaching deadline.  I am aware that some homeowners in our neighborhood were sent
information about this, but not all of us were included and, therefore, so surprised that this is
happening.  If you are not the correct person to receive public comments, please let me know
ASAP and forward this to whomever is the correct contact.  Also, please let me know who that
person is. 

Thank you.
Debbie Guillot
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